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/") MAINE TRACK CLUB

DEAR CLUB MFEMBER :

The next club meeting will be Thursday, November 13th, 7:30 PM at ''The Max"
77 York St., Portland. Films of the Casco Bay Marathon, James Bailey Run, and
Ellsworth 20K will be shown.

Please try to make this meeting! Because of the last Hol |-J ay, many membetrs
did not receive their newsletter and missed last month's meetir We did have
a fair turnout and cleared up many matters. I was very happy to see many members
decide to be a race director for 1981, it is a big problem now solved. Four club
i members gave their names as officers for the new year. The position of President
is still not filled. We will discuss and vote on these matters at this meeting.

Starting December 8th all club members may pick up any club "Dthl]g at James
Bailey Sporting Goods. You will be given a club ID to show Bai ley's. They will
have all clothing, including green rainsuits, travel bags, and jackets. You will
receive your ID card at the Awards Banquet, or it will be mailed to you.

You must send me your club renewel fee and checkoff lists by December 1st!!
If not, your name will be taken off the mailing list. I need this information for
the cl ub handicap run, award's banquet, and to have the ID's printed. Please do
| it today!

See you November 13th. If any club member for any reason can not get the
renewal fee by Dec. 1, please not1fy me.

Sincerely,

Brian R. Gillespie,
President




